The Premier of Ontario

Legislative Building Queen's Park Toronto, Ontario M7A 1A1

Le Premier ministre de l'Ontario

Édifice de l'Assemblée législative Queen's Park Toronto (Ontario) M7A 1A1



AUG 1 4 2012

August 3, 2012

Mr. Les Gamble Chair Manitoulin-Sudbury District Services Board 210 Mead Boulevard Espanola, Ontario P5E 1R9

Dear Mr. Gamble:

Thank you for your letter regarding the Ministry of Education's recent approval of funding for child care space replacement at Sacred Heart Catholic School in Espanola, and your funding request for the school's Best Start hub. I appreciate your taking the time to share this information with me.

I note that you have also sent a copy of your letter to my colleague the Honourable Laurel Broten, Minister of Education. As this matter falls under her area of responsibility, I have asked that the minister respond to you directly on this matter.

Mr. Gamble, thank you again for writing. Please accept my best wishes.

Yours truly,

Dalton McGuinty Premier

c: The Honourable Laurel Broten

